Willie Rodriguez

From: David Barry <14ddbarry@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 11:15 AM
To: districtmanager@burneywater.org
Subject: Letter of Interest for Water Board Position

Dear Board of Directors:

This is my letter of intent stating my interest in the vacant board position for the Burney Water District. Ihave
lived in this district since 2002. I am currently employed as the manager of the Les Schwab Tire Center in
Burney and am interested in this position to serve my community better. I have enjoyed the benefits of this
special district as a homeowner and business person and want to continue the fine tradition of the Burney Water

District in years to come.

Sincerely:

David D. Barry



